
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
The Society for the History for Women in 
the Americas (SHAW) will be hosting their 
third writing workshop exclusively for 
postgraduate students at the University of 
Cambridge on Wednesday 23rd July. The 
workshop is a forum for postgrads to submit a piece of their writing 
(roughly 2,000 words) for feedback from fellow postgraduates, as well as 
discuss all the trappings of the academic writing process. The event is 
free to attend and some small bursaries will be available to assist with 
travel costs. 

 
The workshops serves as a forum to network with fellow postgraduates, 
to discuss general themes relating to research and practice the defence 
of one’s thesis. 

 
If you would be interested in attending, or would like to know more, 
please contact Jon Coburn (Northumbria University) at the below email 
address. The deadline for submissions is Sunday 13th July. 

 
Thanks to SHAW, the University of Cambridge and the Paul Mellon 
Professorial Fund for kindly facilitating this event. 

 

3rd SHAW Postgraduate 
Writing Workshop 

University of Cambridge 

Wednesday 23rd July, 2014 

1pm – 6pm 

shawwriting@gmail.com 


